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Excellencies:

As you are aware, the “Meeting of Government Experts to Exchange, from a Human Rights Perspective, Best Practices and National Experiences in Adopting Antiterrorism Measures” is to be held on February 12 and 13, 2004 at OAS headquarters.

Although this meeting was agreed upon by the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, the Permanent Council has still to issue the formal notice of convocation, which it will do at the meeting scheduled for January 27, 2004.  However, since this circumstance need not prevent countries from appointing the experts that will be representing them, I would be grateful if you could let us know their names as soon as possible.

Accept, Excellencies, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Juan Manuel Castulovich

Permanent Representative of Panama

Chair of the Committee of Juridical and Political Affairs
Their Excellencies
Members of the Committee
  on Juridical and Political Affairs
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